
 

 PRESS RELEASE 

For Immediate Release  

MoMAG CONGRATULATES HON. CASSIEL ATO FORSON  

Accra, Ghana, January 23, 2025 

We warmly congratulate Hon. Cassiel Ato Forson on his appointment as Minister of Finance.  

On behalf of the Mobile Money Advocacy Group Ghana (MoMAG) and its leadership, we 

welcome him and assure our support. 

We were impressed by his vetting performance, particularly his commitment to addressing the 

challenges facing the mobile money industry. We note with optimism his promise to eliminate 

the Electronic Transfer Levy (E-Levy), which has significantly impacted our business operations. 

We hope that Hon. Ato Forson will prioritize the elimination of the E-Levy and work tirelessly to 

create a conducive environment for the growth and development of mobile financial services in 

Ghana. We stand ready to engage with him and his ministry at any level to support the removal 

of the E-Levy and promote the interests of our members. 

We look forward to working closely with Hon. Ato Forson and his ministry to achieve greater 

heights for the mobile money industry. 

Thank you  

 

 

 

Lydia Amoah                     Kingsley J. Amoako-Atta               Stephen Quarcoo Gorman 

(National PRO)                     (National Secretary)                        (Operations Director) 

   0543849094                               0243944042                                          0208560970 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


